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EXCERPT FROM THE MINUTES OF THE 

EXECUTIVE 
HELD ON 1 JUNE 2012 

                                                                                                                                                                                     

 

EX.065/12 CARLISLE AND EDEN CRIME AND DISORDER REDUCTION 
PARTNERSHIP PLAN 

 (Key Decision – KD.014/12) 
 
Portfolio Communities and Housing  
 
Relevant Overview and Scrutiny Panel Community 
 
Subject Matter 
 
The Communities and Housing Portfolio Holder submitted report CD.34/12 presenting 
the Carlisle and Eden Crime and Disorder Reduction Partnership (CDRP)’s work 
programme for the coming year in the form of their Partnership Plan. 
 
The work programme would be developed throughout the year by the CDRP’s 
Leadership Group, upon which the City Council was formally represented, and in 
response to intelligence received on an ongoing basis. 
 
The Communities and Housing Portfolio Holder referred Members to the new 
Partnership Plan, attached at Appendix 1 to the report, which formed part of the 
Council’s Policy Framework and replaced the existing plan (2011/12).   She expressed 
the view that it was essential that feedback continued to be received to ensure that the 
Plan was working.  The Plan would therefore be reviewed on an annual basis, and she 
expressed thanks to the Officers who had compiled the document. 
 
In conclusion, the Communities and Housing Portfolio Holder moved the 
recommendations set out in the report, which were seconded by the Culture, Health, 
Leisure and Young People Portfolio Holder. 
 
Summary of options rejected None 
 
DECISION 
 
That the Executive: 
 
(i) had considered and commented upon the Carlisle and Eden Crime and Disorder 

Reduction Partnership’s Plan for 2011/12, as appended to Report CD.34/12. 
 
(ii) referred the Plan to the Community Overview and Scrutiny Panel in accordance 

with the Council’s Policy Framework. 
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Reasons for Decision 
 
The purpose of the Partnership Plan (and the above recommendations) was to provide 
a single document that presented the priorities and how they had been agreed.  The 
Plan illustrated the partnership structure which would address those priorities and how it 
would manage performance.  It would also ensure that Carlisle City Council had met its 
statutory obligations relating to the development of such plans 
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